
Office of The Earl Marshal
The Earl Marshal   � � � � Nain, Principality of Hutt River, Western Australia

July 8, 2013

HRH Prince Leonard, Sovereign

Principality of Hutt River

Via e-mail

Dear Prince Leonard,

On behalf of all those whom you have elevated to the dignity of The Royal Order, as well as our 

colleagues of the Royal College of Heraldry and speaking personally for myself, please accept 

our sincere condolences on the passing of our beloved Princess Shirley.  She was an inspiration 

to us all and will be fondly remembered by all who knew her.

I also wish to speak, as your appointed High Representative to the United States of America for 

all of our representatives, both active and retired, and all friends and supporters of the 

Principality here, who also extend their condolences to you and your family.

Our kind regards, best wishes and positive energy go out to you and yours at this difficult time.

Sincerely,

Lord David

 Lord David Paul Burkart, KGSRO

Earl of Stratford

Earl Marshal of the Principality of Hutt River

High Representative to the United States of America

North American Chancellery

e-mail  phr.earlmarshal@principality-hutt-river-com

website  www.principality-hutt-river.org 


